WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY
PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 99163

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY LABORATORY OF ANTHROPOLOGY

December 13, 1965

Mr. Click Relander
3701 Commonwealth Road
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

The enclosed copies of extracts from the notes you sent

Dr. Daugherty, represent items that I am unable to locate

in the original. They are all items that are of interest

to me in connection with the writing up of the Palouse
cemetery material. Any help you can give me in further
identifying these references would be sincerely appreciated.

Your material has been most helpful and has lead me to
many new sources. So far the only thing that has been
written up on the site is a limited copy description of
the artifacts found. This was called a final report to
satisfy the Corps of Engineers contract but is not in;
any sense the final report. If all goes well the final
report should be completed in June at which time I will
forward a copy to you.

Sincerely yours,
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Roderick Sprague
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WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY
PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 99163

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY LABORATORY OF ANTHROPOLOGY

January 6, 1966

Mr. Click Relander
3701 Commonwealth Read
Yakima, Washington

Dear Click:

Many thanks for the rapid reply formyyrequest for
information. I was afraid that some of them might
be microfilm items but the ones in question will
cause me no real problems.

I can assure you that you will most certainly be
sent a copy of the final report when it comes out.
At this point I sometimes feel it should be more
like if it comes out.

The dedication of the reburial site has not taken
place as yet. The Corps expects Daugherty to take
care of it, Daugherty expects the various tribes to
do it, and the Indians expect the Corps to orgainize
the whole thing; so nothing is being done. I will
write if anything comes up on it.

I found Drummers and Dreamers very close to home in
area and view point. Both of my parents were raised
in White Bluffs and my mother taught school at Priest
Répids.

Thank you again for your help.

Sincerely,
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Roderick Sprague




WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY
PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 99163

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY LABORATORY OF ANTHROPOLOGY

November 14, 1966

Mr. Click Relander
3701 Commonwealth Road
Yakima, Washington 98901

Dear Click:

Many thanks for the additional data on Washington
archaeology. The newspaper information is very
useful and I have had many good leads from it but
this is another job in itself. When all of the
current projects are caught up perhaps I can go
through the various newspaper files, yours included.

Eventually we even plan to have a copy of everything
in the bibliography here in the lab where a person
doing research can simply go to a drawer and pull
out everything he needs.

Thank you again for your help.

Sincerely,
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Roderick Sprague
Staff Archaeologist




